


UNOOSA & PSIPW

Space4Water Partnership



At the First International Conference on the Use of Space Technology for Water Management 

in 2008, PSIPW is called upon to develop the idea of a space and water database. 



PSIPW launches the prototype of the Water 

Portal at the COPUOS Scientific and Technical 

Subcommittee meeting in February 2012 and 

invites stakeholders to participate in its 

development.



In 2016, PSIPW and UNOOSA sign 

their first Memorandum of 

Understanding and the final 

development of the Portal is 

undertaken by UNOOSA in 

partnership with PSIPW.



Launch of the Space4Water 

Portal at the PSIPW 8th Awards 

Ceremony in 2018 at the UNHQ 

in New York.



PSIPW Awards Ceremonies in New York 

and Vienna, 2016-2022

New York                         Vienna



PSIPW Prizewinners for the 11th Award (2024)
(11th Awards Ceremony, UNOV, VIC, 8 November 2024)
















